
 

The NSW Government is funding this project 
through the Housing Acceleration Fund to improve 
traffic flow, reduce congestion and support 
population growth in Epping Town Centre. 
Roads and Maritime Services is delivering this 
project, which involves widening Epping Road 
westbound between Essex Street and Blaxland 
Road, and improving the intersection at Epping 
Road and Essex Street. 

Night work 
Roads and Maritime invited feedback in June 2017 
on a proposal to work up to 140 night shifts over 
15 months. We received feedback from two 
people who opposed the night work. Night work 
was then delayed due to complex issues with 
utility designs. 

We are now seeking feedback on our proposal to 
complete the project by working five nights a 
week and six days a week over four months. 
Some 24 hour work may also be required. 

This proposed road work schedule will enable us 
to complete the project before the Epping to 
Chatswood rail line is upgraded to Sydney Metro 
standards in late 2018. While the rail line is being 
upgraded, buses will replace trains for around 
seven months, as part of the Temporary Transport 
Plan. 

We will write to you again before starting our new 
road work schedule. 

We have included a map that indicates where 
some construction noise may be heard. Please 
note this is a guide only and impacts will vary 
depending on your closeness to the work zone. 

Have your say 
We have an update to the Review of 
Environmental Factors on display at Epping 
Library on Chambers Court (off Pembroke 
Street), Epping and the Christian Chinese 
Community Service Centre at 41 Essex Street, 
Epping The update is also available at 
rms.nsw.gov.au/eppingstage2.  

If you would like to make a submission to the 
update, or provide feedback on the proposed night 
work schedule, it must reach us by 5pm on 
Tuesday, 3 April, 2018.   

The submission should be sent to: 
nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au or 

DM Roads, Epping Town Centre 

PO Box 6465 North Ryde 2113 

Your submission should include your name and 
address and a statement on whether you support 
or object to the proposed work schedule and the 
reasons for your support or objection.  

Please note this consultation is only about the 
work schedule, we will not consider submissions 
about the wider proposal. 
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Register for updates 
If you would like to be kept up to date on the work 
please email nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au.  

Meet the project team 
If you would like to discuss the project and noisy 
work respite options, please contact the DM 
Roads team on 1800 332 660 or 
nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au.  

Traffic changes 
Right turns out of Forest Grove onto Epping Road 
eastbound will not be permitted from March 2018. 
These changes are part of the final road design.  
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